
 

 

 

                                                                                                        

January 27, 2021 

 

To: Mayor and Members of City Council  

 

From: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager     202100258 

 

Subject: PARKING METERS ALONG HAMILTON AVENUE AND HOFFNER STREET 

 

Reference Document #202001629 

 

The Council at its session on September 30, 2020 referred the following item for review and report. 

 

MOTION, submitted by Councilmember Sittenfeld, WE MOVE that the City 

Administration work with the Northside Community Council, and the Northside 

Business Association, to install parking meters along Hamilton Avenue and Hoffner 

Street.  

 

The Northside Business Association and the Northside Community Council requested new parking 

meters to provide parking for businesses and discourage illegal activity.  In January 2021, the City 

is scheduled to install 10 smart parking meter heads on the existing meter posts that are located on 

Hoffner Street, between Hamilton Avenue and Apple Street.  Additionally, during the spring of 2021 

the City will order and install new meter posts with existing smart meter heads at the obsolete bus 

stops along Hamilton Avenue, between Spring Grove Avenue and Palm Avenue. 

 

The Department of Transportation and Engineering (DOTE) spoke to Tim Jeckering, President of the 

Northside Business Association, on December 23, 2020 to inform the Association of the 10 parking 

meters to be installed on Hoffner Street. 

 

DOTE also reached out to the Northside Community Council President via phone and email to inform 

them of the parking meter installation. 

 

 

cc:  John S. Brazina, Director, Transportation and Engineering  John B. 


